
From: Paul Smith <paulsmithplanning@outlook.com>  
Sent: 17 July 2019 16:57 
To: Reed, Emily <Emily.Reed@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: The Old Bakery, Whitchurch 
 
Dear Ms Reed, 
 
Further to the submission of the planning application relating to the above property, please see 
attached amended plans of the proposed dwelling.  This amendment relates solely to the replacement 
of two, first floor study windows with a rooflight to as to avoid overlooking of the rear garden to The Old 
Bakery. 
 
Please process these amendments.   
 
Many thanks, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Paul Smith MRTPI    
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